
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time~Year B 
Diocesan Theme “Whoever does the will of God, is my brother and sister and mother”(Mark 3.35) 

 “THE CHURCH IS GOD’S FAMILY: LOVE IS OUR MISSION” 
Parish Mission Statement: “LOVE GOD, LOVE OTHERS, MAKE DISCIPLES" 

 
 
 
Saturday, June 20th  

4:30 pm For all fathers by the CWL 
Sunday, June 21st  

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Richard 
Latour by the Fawcett family 
10:45 am For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the Pastor 

Tuesday, June 23rd  
7:00pm  

Wednesday, June 24th~at OLMM~The Nativity of   
 Saint John the Baptist 
 9:00am For the birthday intentions of    
   Josephine Barnes by the James family    
Thursday, June 25th  

9:00am For the repose of the soul of Rozanne 
Amelotte by Dianne Bergeron 

Friday, June 26th  
 9:00am For the intentions of Veronique 
Tanguay by Meghann Baker 

Saturday, June 27th  
4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of George 
Hendley by Marion Hendley and the family 

Sunday, June 28th  
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Mary 
Urlocker by the Urlocker/Lalonde family 
10:45 am For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the Pastor  

 

  YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
June 14th, 2015=$2,810.00 

Thank you for your generosity and support 
 
INTENTIONS OF THE HOLY FATHER FOR JUNE: That 
immigrants and refugees may find welcome and respect 
in the countries to which they come. That the personal 
encounter with Jesus may arouse in many young people 
 the desire to offer their own lives in the priesthood or 
consecrated life. 

 

Pastor’s Corner 
                                                                                                         
By calming the storm, Jesus proved that He has power 
and control over nature and its forces. “Who then is this, 
that even the wind and the sea obey Him?” He is no other 
than the Holy one of Israel; Jesus of Nazareth, the 
messiah whom God sent to free us from the shackles of 
sin and death. When you feel that you can’t handle the 
task at hand, look up to Him! Remember who He is. You 
belong to Him. He is the same yesterday, today and 
forevermore! May we always put our faith in the Lord 
Jesus who has the power to turn our lives around for the 
better!  
 
Father’s Day  
 
Fathers, like mothers, are special gifts from God. Today 
we honour our fathers, who provide, love and care for us. 
It is something worth doing! But may we never fail to 
thank our heavenly father who loves us unconditionally 
and will never leave or forsake us. He is the father of us 
all! Happy Father’s Day to all fathers out there!    
 
Thank you  
 
How wonderful to see everyone, the young and the old, 
even toddlers having a great time at our picnic last 
Sunday. Thanks be to God for the beautiful weather. We 
couldn’t have asked for a better day. Nonetheless, it is 
important to realize that events such as this don’t just 
happen, it takes time and energy and a great deal of 
commitment by certain individuals. So, I would like to 
thank our Welcome Committee headed by Charlene 
Chenard, for a job well done in organizing the picnic. 
Also, thanks to Danny Gernon and his group for making 
the best barbecue in town! Thanks to everyone for 
making that day so special and memorable.    
 
May the spirit of God who is love continue to abide with 
us!  
Fr. Paul 
 
 
 
 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca                      

Email: admin@olmm.ca 

~IN OUR PRAYERS~ 
For the sick among our families and friends 

especially: Lucille Nichol, Sandy Geerts, 
Evelyn Bedard, Stephen Williams, and 

Claudette Pare 
 

 



 
 

 THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, June 23rd  
~R.C.I.A~7:30~kitchen 
~ Adult choir~ 7:30~church  
 

 NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, June 30th  
~R.C.I.A~7:30~kitchen 
~ Adult choir~ 7:30~church 
 

 

PARISH PASTORAL CALENDAR 2015/2016:                           
Any organization within the parish that needs events 
placed into our upcoming Pastoral Calendar (Sept. 2015-
July 2016), should provide that information to the office 
by June 30, 2015. Thank you for your cooperation. 

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS                             
If you are new to Our Lady of the Miraculous 
Medal Church, welcome to our Parish. Please take a 
moment to fill in the registration form found on the table 
in the Church foyer. Say “hello” to Fr. Paul and share 
fellowship with parishioners at one of our events.  
                  
I would like to extend my sincerest thanks to all of the 
parishioners of Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal for 
your generous support, well wishes and continuing  
prayers for my upcoming mission with NET Ministries of 
Canada. It is very uplifting to know that so many have 
such faith and confidence in me. I will do my best to 
make the parish proud of me during my time bringing 
Christ to youth across Canada.  
Thank you! Nicolas Everett 

 
They plan to wed, June 27th, 2015: Sarah Leblanc and 
Michael Mills.                                            
 

The Honduras Mission Team is grateful 
to our Parishioners for their steadfast support of 
the children of Santa Teresa School and Padre Patricio's 
Mission work. Our Parish raised $8,050 dollars during 
our spring campaign. A sincere thank you also goes 
out to the students and teachers of St. Thomas Aquinas 
High School who raised $2,772! All moneys go 
towards the education and well being of the 
children attending that school. 
 
40th Anniversary of the death of Saint Josemaria You 
and your family are cordially invited to a Solemn Mass to 
celebrate the Feast Day of St. Josemaria Escriva, founder 
of Opus Dei. Monday, June 22 at 7:30 p.m. at Notre Dame 
Cathedral Basilica of Ottawa. Presided by Most Rev. 
Christian Riesbeck, Auxiliary Bishop of Ottawa 
Confessions from 7:00 p.m.                                                                         
 
St. Mary’s Anglican Church in Russell has a Gently 
Used Clothing Store on Wednesdays 10:30am-2:00pm 
and 6:00pm-9:00pm. Everything in the store is $1.00. At 
this time they are in need of hangars of all types. They 
also accept gently used clothing and purses. No books, 
bags, toys or household items. Any donations can be 
dropped of at St Mary’s on Wednesdays from 9:00-3:00. 
 
SUMMER IS HERE!  
Have you thought of switching to AUTOMATIC 
WITHDRAWAL? It’s a simple way to continue to support 
the parish while you are away on holidays! So if you can 
help by continuing your summer donations or increasing 
your weekly collection by a loonie or toonie, it would be 
greatly appreciated. You can simply complete the 
automatic withdrawal form on our parish website 
www.olmm.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The parish is in need of volunteers to join the 
Baptismal team to help facilitate the Baptismal 
preparation meetings and the celebration. Please contact 
the parish office for more details. 
 

Gone to the Father      

   Corry Vanden Hanenberg 
          
 

Congratulations to Father Gerard Plant on 
his ordination to the Priesthood.  May God 
sustain you in celebrating the Sacraments, in 
proclaiming the Gospel and in consecrating 
your life to God for the good of the people 

entrusted to your care. Thank you for 
answering the Lords call. We will continue to 

pray for you as we know you will be praying for 
us. 

http://www.olmm.ca/

